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11 July 2023 

Dear prospective supplier 

Inland Rail update 

Thank you for registering your interest in providing goods/services to the Inland Rail project. 

I am writing to inform you that, in line with the Australian Government's response to the Independent 

Review of Inland Rail, ARTC has established a wholly owned subsidiary, Inland Rail Pty Ltd (IRPL), to 

deliver the Inland Rail program. 

Please refer to this media release for more information on the subsidiary, including the announcement of 

the Chair and directors – Inland Rail - A new way forward | Ministers for the Department of Infrastructure.  

ARTC and IRPL are working through transitional arrangements regarding the Inland Rail program and we 

will provide an update on this in due course via email, ICN Gateway/Tenderlink and the Inland Rail 

website.  

In the meantime, should you have any questions, please contact Jason Manttan, Supply Chain and Social 

Compliance Manager on 07 3016 3504 or irsuppliers@artc.com.au. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Geoff Harrys 

Head of Procurement  

Geoff Harrys (Jul 12, 2023 08:10 GMT+10)
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